## LEGAL NOTICE

The Board of Directors of the Lake Eliza Area Conservancy District is inviting potential candidates for membership on the Board of Directors of the Conservancy District to file nominating petitions pursuant to I.C. 14-33-5-3. One directors

torship position which serve the conservancy district on an at-large basis representing the entire conservancy district will be voted upon at the 2018 annual meeting of the Lake Eliza Area Conservancy District. The at-large position is currently held by incumbent Board Member Leonard Albee. The position will be elected to full four-vear term on the Board of Directors. Any candidate for an at-large position on the Board of Directors of the Conservancy District must be a freeholder within the boundaries of the Lake Eliza Area Conservancy District and must also qualify by knowledge and experience in matters pertaining to the development of the conservancy district. The candidates may also be a nominee of a corporate freeholder. Anyone interested in seeking the directorship

position must file a nominating petition signed

by at least five (5) freeholders from the conservancy district. That nominating petition must be filed prior to December 1, 2017 and can be mailed to the conservancy mailing address of: Lake Eliza Area Conservancy District, P.O. Box 485, Hebron, IN 46341. Nominating petitions will be accepted if they are postmarked before December 1, 2017, if the envelope has sufficient United States postage and is addressed to the conservancy district post office box. Any and all interested and qualified candidates are encouraged to submit a nominating petition. Any questions or concerns regarding any aspect of the nominating process should be directed to any of the members of the Board of Directors of the Lake Eliza Area Conservancy District. 11/1/17 - hspaxlp